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Kirkland, April

From: Jgmaine <fisher8224@maine.rr.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 3:08 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: Cmp transmission line

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Dear Regulators 

 

I am writing to voice my families opposition to the proposed transmission line 

 

The line does not benefit Maine and Maine citizens 

 

It benefits only CMP, Massachusetts and Connecticut 

 

CMP promised  lower rates during degregulation - yet my rates have increased and reliability is still an issue 

 

The proposed “incentives “ amounts to a few hundred dollars / per citizen- which is nothing 

 

Maine is a special place. Our woods are unique and need to remain 

 

The tourists dollars provide jobs - and they travel spend $ to be in the woods They see transmission lines in their states and 

value Maine’s uniqueness 

 

Please do not screw up our state by selling out to big business 

 

Thank you for your consideration 

Jim Granger 

Biddeford Maine 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


